Solano County
Solid Waste
Independent Hearing Panel

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
Meeting of June 1, 2011
Scheduled for the Hearing Room
Solano County Administration Center, 1 Floor
675 Texas Street, Fairfield, California

The hearing on petition for Potrero Hills Landfill Report
of Facility Information Amendment, dated March 10,
2011, scheduled for 10:00 A.M. in the Hearing Room at
the Solano County Administration Center on June 1,
2011 is postponed. Information on the date, time and
location of the hearing will be provided once it has been
determined.

If you have questions, please contact the Solano County
lLocal Enforcement Agency at 707-784-6765.



